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W.O.W.Awards 
 

Jonathan Moore 
Scott High School 

I have two children who attend Scott High school. I wanted to nominate some teachers for the WOW award. I 
think that is what it's called. The first teacher is Mr. Moore. I had the pleasure of meeting him at Parent/Teacher 
conference. His passion for teaching what so evident. My oldest son, who is a Senior at Scott has Narcolepsy 
and sometimes struggles. Mr. Moore has been so great in helping him and just going the extra mile to make sure 
he is doing his best. As a Parent it was so refreshing to see his passion for teaching as well as helping the 
Students. Scott is very blessed to have him! 
 
 

Aracely Norvell 
Scott High School 

My second Teacher is Ms. Norvell.  Both of my boys have had the pleasure of having her. She is always doing 
so much for her Students. She has emailed me and called me to say positive things about my boys. She is also 
so passionate about teaching and her Students. It is such a blessing to have Teachers like this! 
 


